
University Sustainability Committee 

December 13, 2018 

Members Pre5ent: Dr. James Bridgeforth, Dr. John Cleary, Victor Cohen, William Guess, 



2. Recycling Library Books: Dr. Bridgeforth that Todd expressed a need for the spines to 
be removed from library books so that they can be recycled. William Guess is going to 
confirm if this has already been taken care of. 

3. Earth Day/Week of Activities: Dr. Bridgeforth 
The theme this year is “Protect Our Species”. The committee is generating ideas to 
help celebrate Earth Day and promote sustainability and will discuss their ideas at the 
January 2019 meeting. 

4. Open Floor & Other Discussion Items: 
William Guess reported the student worker for SEC is doing an audit of the water 
bottle refilling stations and the Student Recreation Center has saved over 75,000. 
Also, she has also audited recycling locations in the buildings and is relaying this 
information to Todd CuIp. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm. 
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